
Maths 
 

In Maths, we will be focusing on place value within 20, before ooking at 
addition and subtraction to 20, using whole—part models, number lines 
and counting. We will be moving onto place value within 50, partition-
ing numbers into tens and ones, finding one more and one less and 
comparing numbers using greater than, less than and equals to. 
 
Towards the end of the term, we will be learning about length and 
height and volume and weight. 

PSHE 
PSHE is a core part 
of our school ethos. 
During the    Spring 
term, we will be 
learning about 
setting dreams and 
goals for ourselves 
and how to work 
towards achieving 

Science 
This half term, we will be 
learning about the topic 
‘Polar Places’.  
 
We will learn about the 
Arctic and Antartic includ-
ing planning an expedi-
tion and looking at the 
types of wildlife that live 

Reading 
 

Reading is a priority at Hunslet Moor and we encourage chil-
dren to read as regularly as possible. 
 
We will be sending new reading books home every week. 
Please try to listen to your child read as much as possible and 
encourage your child to read every evening for at least 10 
minutes. Always write a comment in their  reading journal to 
show their teacher they have read at home.  A reading for 
pleasure book will be sent home alongside reading books for 
you and your child to enjoy together.  
 
If you have any school reading books at home please can 
these be returned to your child’s class teacher as soon as pos-

Topic—Everybody’s 
Playing 

 
This term, Year 1 will be 
learning all about the 
history of communication 
and toys within living 
memory. We will learn 
about how the invention 
and improvements in 
computers and tele-
phones have changed the 
way we play and learn.  
Children will look at 
technology over the last 

Thank You for supporting school by continuing to send your child to school every day and arrive on time so 
that we are all ready to begin the day’s learning. We begin school at 8.45am and end school at 3.15pm.  
 
Please ensure children arrive at school in the correct school uniform with an appropriate coat, book bag and 
shoes. Ensure all of your child’s clothing is labelled with their name in order to prevent any lost items of 
clothing.  
 
If you have any questions, concerns or want to discuss any aspect of your child’s learning, please phone the 
school office and arrange a telephone conversation to speak with a member of the Year 1 team.  
 
1A—Mrs Read 
1B– Miss Wells  
KS1 phase leader —Miss Bates 

PE 
In Year 1 this term, we will be teaching the 
children dance skills (indoor) and running, 
jumping and throwing (outdoor). 
 
Please wear the school PE kit you were 
provided with last year into school on the 
correct PE day.  
1A PE days— Tuesday and Friday 
1B PE days— Tuesday and Thursday 

Homework 
 
Please support 
your child by 
completing their 
homework which 
will be sent out on 
Wednesday each 
week.  This is 
phonics based to 
support your chil-


